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I am strongly opposed to HB2025. The Department of Transportation has serious 

problems with mismanagement and misdirection of funds. Oregonians do not need to 

bail them out with increased gas taxes, increased fees, and a plethora of new taxes 

and fees. Oregon already has some of the highest gas taxes and automotive fees in 

the nation and we cannot keep putting working Oregonians on the hook for the 

government's fiscal irresponsibility. 


